9/15/2015

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration Mail - Request from Office of National Marine Sanctuaries - West Coast Region



Chuck Tracy - NOAA Affiliate <chuck.tracy@noaa.gov>

Request from Office of National Marine Sanctuaries - West Coast Region

1 message

William Douros - NOAA Federal <william.douros@noaa.gov>

Mon, Sep 14, 2015 at 1:16 PM

To: "don.mcisaac@noaa.gov" <don.mcisaac@noaa.gov>, "dmlowmen01@comcast.net" <dmlowmen01@comcast.net>

Cc: "don.hansen@noaa.gov" <don.hansen@noaa.gov>, "chuck.tracy@noaa.gov" <chuck.tracy@noaa.gov>, Will Stelle <will.stelle@noaa.gov>, "barry.thom@noaa.gov" <barry.thom@noaa.gov>, Lisa Wooninck

Dear Don, Dorothy:

Communication and coordination between the Office of National Marine Sanctuaries (ONMS), and the Pacific Fishery Management Council (Council) has been improving steadily over the past decade. In an effort to keep the Council informed of national marine sanctuary actions and programs, the ONMS West Coast Regional Office believes there would be merit in our providing to the Council an informational report. The report would contain an update of activities and programs recently implemented by west coast national marine sanctuaries and a preview of upcoming actions of mutual interest. We are requesting interest by the Council in such an informational report, the preferred form of such a report (written and accompanied by a presentation), frequency of report (I would think annual would be sufficient), and at which meeting in the Council's meeting calendar the report would be presented.

Thank you for the opportunity to present this request to the Council aimed at improving our mutual interest in maintaining healthy ecosystems and healthy fisheries. Please coordinate your responses or any questions you may have with my staff, Lisa Wooninck at lisa.wooninck@noaa.gov.

Regards, Bill Douros